
VILLAGE OF MT AUBURN 

SPECIAL MEETING 

January 10, 2020 

 

 
The Village Board of Mt. Auburn met in regular session with Mayor Amber Dooley presiding. The 

meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Present were: Mayor Amber Dooley, Trustees; Rick Clayton, Charlene Saulsberry, Sandra Gooder, and 

Bridget Willard. Trustee Denise Carey was absent. Clerk Sheri Clayton was also present.  

 

Two bids were given to board members regarding fixing the village SUV. Bids are on file. 

 

It was stated that Schlossers could get the vehicle in ASAP and the work also came with a warranty. Rick 

mentioned that the village will eventually have to purchase a new vehicle but this would be sufficient for 

a year or two.  

 

A motion was made by Trustee Rick Clayton and seconded by Trustee Charlene Saulsberry to accept the 

bid from Schlossers to fix the village vehicle.  

Trustee Vote: Rick Clayton - Yes. Sandra Gooder - Yes. Charlene Saulsberry - Yes. Bridget Willard - 

Yes. 

Denise Carey - Absent.  

 

Rick will contact Sky to have the vehicle towed in.  

 

Sandra Gooder made a motion to adjourn. Charlene Saulsberry seconded.  

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Sheri Clayton, Village Clerk  


